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City Council Begins Reviewing City Manager Applications 

November 29, 2022  -- The Beloit City Council will begin reviewing applications for the 

open City Manager position with interviews expecting to take place in early January. 

The City Council held a special meeting on November 28, 2022, to discuss the timeline 

and scheduling of next steps in the search process. The City Council received 32 

applications for the position with 16 applications meeting minimum qualifications. 

City councilors will independently review candidate application materials before meeting 

again with the recruiter on December 20, 2022, to select candidates for the first round of 

interviews. 

“The Beloit City Council is taking its due diligence to ensure we find the candidate that 

will best serve the Beloit community,” City Council President Regina Dunkin said. “A 

thorough review and interview process will ensure we select a candidate that will have 

the competency and skills to quickly acclimate to the City of Beloit.” 

The City Council is working with Baker Tilly, a public sector executive search firm, to 

conduct a nationwide recruitment. 
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